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SAYAS is proudly representing the voice of young scientists of all 
spheres of science and we provide the platform for aspiring scientists 
to talk, debate and learn more about the postgraduate journey in 
South Africa.  
 
Through the years, in the SAYAS blog https://sayasblog.com, we 
have learned about specific research fields and new discoveries; 
understood  challenges such as finances, funding, diversity and 
inequalities; were inspired by stories of women in science or other 
role models; and discovered what the students expect from 
supervisors and mentors. We are now expanding our reach! 

If you are passionate about 
your research and want the 
opportunity to share this with 
the public, here is your 
chance to learn about 
science communication!  
 

What will the workshop entail? 
 

Ø Presentation on Science Communication 
from the Mail and Guardian 

Ø Presentations on science blogging and 
vlogging from our past SAYAS Blogging 
Team 

Ø Opportunity to write up a 750-800 word 
blog post about your research during the 
workshop, for submission the next day 

Ø We will be in touch within 4 weeks of the 
workshop if your blog post has been 
approved for publication on the SAYAS 
Blog	

Ø Blog posts will be scheduled weekly for 
the subsequent months. You will be told 
the date when your post will go live 

Why a Science Blog you may ask, and not any 
other medium? Nature gives a good idea on why a 
science blog is a good channel to communicate 
your science and express your views.  
 
It is about time for the world to know more about 
you and at the same time improve your writing and 
communication skills; such a win-win situation, don’t 
you think? And if you wonder whether your ideas 
are “blogworthy” have a look here. 
 

What do I need to participate? 
Any masters or PhD student or postdoctoral 
researcher from any research field in South Africa 
who can communicate in English can participate. 
 
You will sign up for the Science Communication 
Workshop that will take place on 8 May 2025 from 
08:30-11:30 on Zoom by completing this form: 	
https://forms.gle/NjP9eLUA7Hw8Ug7b8  
 
You will then receive an invitation to the Zoom 
Workshop. Following the workshop, all participants 
will be able to submit a blog post on their research 
for consideration for publication in the SAYAS Blog. 

The closing date for applications is Tuesday, 22 
April 2025.  For more Information, write to: 

Jennifer.Fitchett@wits.ac.za 

Are you a masters or doctoral student or postdoctoral researcher in South Africa? Do you want to 
express yourself and share your thoughts and opinions, but do not have a platform to do so? 
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